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Slater Investments Announces New Article 8 Classification 

 
 
Slater Investments Limited is delighted to announce that the Slater Growth, Recovery & 
Income Funds have become Article 8 classified under the Sustainable Financial Disclosure 
Regulation (SFDR). SFDR requires fund managers to disclose information on various 
environmental, social and governance ("ESG") indicators to investors.  
  
The ESG Committee at Slater Investments works closely with the Investment Committee to 
ensure ESG-based investment analysis, alongside active and engaged stewardship, is value 
accretive and embedded in each fund’s investment processes and subsequent ongoing 
monitoring. 
  
In September 2019, Slater Investments became a signatory to the United Nations supported 
Principles for Responsible Investment. Slater Investments became one of the first signatories 
to the Financial Reporting Council’s UK Stewardship Code 2020, which sets high 
stewardship standards for asset owners and managers. 
  
Mark Slater, Chairman of Slater Investments, commented:  
 
 
“We are very pleased about the Slater Fund’s new Article 8 classification. Considering ESG 
issues has long been part of our investment process, and this announcement is an important 

step in codifying our belief that the analysis of and engagement on ESG factors is an integral 
part of seeking strong investment performance. This announcement underscores our ongoing 

commitment to responsible investing.” 


